
                                                                                           

 
 

Invitation to Parents and Children 
An Evening About Youth Education Programmes 

What options do young people have? 
 

Thursday 19. September 5.00 - 8.00 pm 
Hastrupparkens Kulturhus, 

Langelandsvej 66, Køge 
 
Is your child leaving school soon? 
Come and listen to a presentation of the many educational opportunities open to young 
people. Educational counsellors will talk about the Danish education system and the 
many opportunities for young people after the 9th form. 
 
Afterwards, young people, who have been on a course or are still studying, will talk 
about their experiences. 
 
Sandwiches will be served, and child minding will be available during the event. 
Because we will need to book interpreters, order food, we ask you kindly to sign up 
before 11. september. 

 
We look forward to seeing you. 

With best wishes, 
UUV Køge Bugt 

and 
 Den boligsociale helhedsplan, Køge 

CUT…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Hand in your registration to a form teacher or to a Helhedsplan staff member. If you 
would like more information, you can phone Nanna Fogtmann (UUV) on 21 24 23 76 or 
Lotte Varder (Helhedsplanen) on 20 15 17 48 
 
We will come. Number:_________________ 
 
Name of your child:_____________________ School:__________________________ 
Phonenumber parents:______________ 
 
We will bring_____children at the age:__________, who will need to be looked after. 
 
We need an interpreter: 
Arabic:___________ 
English:__________ 
We wish interpretation in following language:___________________________ 
(We might use an interpreter in other languages than listed if needed) 


